
 

                                                                                      

Faculty of Sciences 
Department of Chemistry 

 

Subject: Proposal for the consent of Industrial Visit of students of Faculty 

of Sciences at HPCL- Mittal Energy Limited (HMEL), Bathinda 

  

Mr. Jatinder Kumar 
Deputy Manager 
HPCL- Mittal Energy Limited 
(HMEL), Bathinda 

 
Respected Sir  

We are excited to announce an upcoming with due respect, it is stated that 

Department of Chemistry, Faculty of Sciences of Guru Kashi University has 

planned to organize the industrial visit to your esteemed Industry/Company at 

HPCL- Mittal Energy Limited (HMEL), Bathinda for the students from B.Sc. Non-

Medical, M.Sc. Chemistry, M.Sc. Physics streams and Allied branches. The 

objective of the visit is to gain knowledge, exposure and experiential learning by 

the students in their related subject areas. We will be very thankful if you please 

arrange the Industrial visit for 15- 20 students. Kindly give the consent and 

please fix date of Visit as per your suitability Sir. 

We also wish to collaborate with your firm/industry regarding the Internship/ 

Training programme (3-4 Months) for the students from the concerned streams 

further too. Waiting for the positive response soon. 

Thanks and Regards  

 

 

 

Dr. Sunita Rani 

Associate Dean, 

Faculty of Sciences 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


